

Jeremy Runnells < runnells@gmail.com>

RE: Meeting

Mark Ivins <

Sun, Feb 28, 2016 at 4:57 AM

To: Jeremy Runnells <runnells@gmail.com>

Brother Runnells - As a follow-up to my previous email, I plan to meet with you on March 15th 2016 as previously scheduled. I would like to meet at 7:30pm; please confirm your attendance. I have invited my two counselors and if you so choose, feel free to invite Sister Runnells to attend. Also, the disciplinary council scheduled for March 20th 2016 is cancelled.

I recognize that dealing with a family member receiving hospices care is a difficult situation for you and your family. If there is anything we can do to assist, please let me know.

Thank you,

President lvins